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good evening 
 

This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 

positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 

students. I am living in an academic rental in Narragansett and the lease for next year will be incredibly 

hard to manage financially as rent has increased and the number of renters is limited.  
 
Thank you, 
Jack Russo 
11 Melville Ln 
 
 


